Joint Comprehensive Plan Meeting January 30, 2014

On Thursday, January 30, 2014 there was a Joint Comprehensive Plan Meeting at 6:30 at the Community Services Building. The entities participating in this meeting were the City of Warrenton, the City of Camak, the City of Norwood and Warren County.

Those present from the City of Warrenton were Mayor George Ivey, Mayor Pro-tem Chris McCorkle, Councilmember Steve Giddens, Brenda B. Johnson and Donnie Roland and City Administrator Mary Ann Moseley. Warren County Commission Chairman John Graham, Commissioner Richard Burley, Code Enforcement Officer Michael Thigpen and County Clerk Pamela Lester. Camak Mayor Jamie Sikes, Councilmembers Steve Cooper and Sherleen Bell. Norwood Mayor David Harper, Councilmembers Mildred James Moss and Kathryn Wood and City Clerk Pam McCord. Martin Law and Christian Lentz from the CSRA RDC and citizens Yvonne Dean, Pat Hambsch and Traci Seers.

Chairman Graham called the meeting to order and turned the meeting over to Mr. Law and Mr. Lentz from the CSRA Regional Commission. Mr. Law reviewed the proposed update. Mr. Law stated that each entity would need at least one representative to attend a meeting to review all 43 service items. A Public Hearing will also need to be held.

Mr. Law and Mr. Lentz stated that the Joint Comprehensive Plan would be ready for review within the next few days and once reviewed and approved by all entities, the Plan would be presented to the state.

There being no other business to come before the group the meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.